
 

 
 

Council News, December 8, 2014 
 

New District of Elkford Council 
 

 
 
On December 1, 2014 the new District of Elkford Council was sworn into office.  Please meet our Council members.  
Back row left to right: Councillor Joe Zarowny, Councillor Steve Fairbairn, Cpl. Gerry Sliworsky (RCMP), Councillor 
Ken Wildeman, Councillor Craig Robinson.  Middle row left to right: Councillor Denise Bertrand, Councillor Mandy 
McGregor.  Front row left to right: Senior Council Youth Representative Taylor Wurmlinger, Mayor Dean McKerracher, 
Junior Council Youth Representative Kelli Klein. 
 
Parks and Trails Master Plan 
Council reviewed the draft Master Plan and directed staff to proceed with the second phase of the public engagement 
that will include: 

 Presenting and validating the Vision and Goals; 

 Sharing the preliminary Master Plan; and 

 Gathering feedback from key stakeholders to guide the second draft. 

 
The District will provide opportunities for the public to review the draft document and provide further feedback on the 
future of Elkford’s parks and trails. 
 
Bylaws 
The following bylaws were adopted: 
Loan Authorization Repeal Bylaw No. 765, 2014 – the District will not proceed with borrowing funds to receive a grant 
through the FCM-GMF program for the energy retrofit at the Elkford Aquatic Centre and Recreation Centre. 
 
Council Procedure Amendment Bylaw No. 766, 2014 - Electronic Meetings provision was added for the Regular 
Council meetings. 
 
To view all District of Elkford bylaws please visit our website at www.elkford.ca . 

http://www.elkford.ca/

